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From: Chrissy Lavis 
Sent: 12 January 2023 12:29
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Objection to proposed development sites - Lympstone/Exmouth

I strongly object to the inclusion of the sites Lymp_09, Lymp_10, Lymp_14, Exmo_04a in the Local Plan which are 
not sustainable for many reasons encompassing all service provisions. 
 
I would also draw your attention to there being are only 2 roads out of Exmouth, the A376 and Hulham Rd\the 
Common.  These roads are already at saturation point with the volume of traffic.  The Goodmores Farm 
Development currently under construction will considerably increase the problem.  The original permission for this 
development was subject to a relief road being constructed from Dinan Way to join the A376. This extension has 
had planning permission since 2017 but it was only last June that EDDC councillors agreed to write a formal letter of 
support for the government Levelling Up bid.  What is the current situation regarding funding the extension? 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Mrs C A Lavis 


